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STATE OF CALIFORNIA--RESOURCES AGENCY M p{ 7 EDMUND C. BRPOWN JR, Governor ":
N— 7/ s P v
DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME o ) :
Post Office Box 47 P s 0 39— ( Y h
Yountville, California 94599 PRO0. & Uiy EAB.E__:......- )
(707) 944-244; e
October 29, 1979 . 4
P
'3
Mr. R. W. Lloyd
7300 Adrian Drive
Rohnert Park, Califarnia 94928 .
Dear Mr. Lloyd: s
- ‘
Your fish should be safe enough if you cook it well. ?4’14-4 . ;
Because of the possibility of heavy metal and pesticide contam- i
ination, the State Health Department recommends that people make :
no more than one meal a week of fish' caught in the San Francisco
Bay. Alsg they recommend that pregnant women and small children . P
not eat it at all. S—————" T W R i
No recommendations have been made for fish caught outside the 'A \
Bay. ’ ‘ '1.
»
Sincerely, L
o s, > '3
~~" Jack Wnite : x,;ﬂ-.a
Information Officer . - rap
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